

















undersigned company, a collector, transporter, authorized recycler, group plan admintstrator, or
any other third party or subcontractor to the parties named above, who is participating in an
approved collection plan involving covered electronic devices with the undersigned company
expressly prohibits such entity from charging to consumers and municipalities or counties who
collect covered electronic devices from consumers, any fee or cost for the collection,
transportation or recycling of covered electronic devices pursuant to the collection plan. A form
of certification is attached hereto.

Be advised that the Department is notifying all counties and municipalities that
manufacturers subject to the E-Waste Law are obligated to fully fund the cost of collecting,
transporting and recycling CED’s that are covered under a Department-approved plan, and that
such services must be provided at no cost to the municipalities and counties.

If you have any questions relative to the above, please contact either Frank Piliere or
Dana Lawson, of the Bureau of Recycling and Hazardous Waste Management at 609-984-3438
or by email at Frank.Piliere@dep.nj.gov or Dana.Lawson(@dep.nj.gov.

ane Herndon, Assistant Commissioner
Environmental Management
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Cc  Marylo Aiello, Director, NJDEP Division of Solid & Hazardous Waste
. Guy Watson, Chief, Bureau of Recycling and Hazardous Waste Management
Frank Piliere, Bureau of Recycling and Hazardous Waste Management
Dana Lawson, Bureau of Recycling and Hazardous Waste Management






that all costs for collection, transportation and recycling of those electronics covered by the “E-
Waste Law” are the responsibility of the manufacturers, and that they are prohibited from
assessing any costs or fees to local governments that are providing collection sites for their
residents, so long as those sites are included in any manufacturer’s approved collection plan. See
attached letter, ' '

Please bear in mind that the E-Waste Law only covers certain consumer electronics- TVs,
and the various forms of computers. Printers, ete., are not covered by the E-Waste Law. Thus, if
your town or county provides recycling to your residents for consumer electronics that are not
covered by the E-Waste Law (i.e., they are not CEDs), then the E-Waste Law does not require
manufacturers to fund the costs of collection, transportation or recycling of those types of
electronics.

Finally, the E-Waste Law does not require municipalities or counties to host CED
collection sites. Again, the E-Waste Law requires that manufacturers provide a free and
convenient system for consumers in your communities.

The Depariment welcomes your comments on the E-Waste Law, and this
communication. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact cither Frank Piliere
or Dana Lawson at 609-984-3438, or by email at Frank.Piliere@dep.nj.gov or

Dana.Lawson(@dep.nj.gov. Thank you.
Sf?éely’/y .

Jane Herndon, Assistant Commissioner
Environmental Management
















